[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Email Address]
[Date]

The Honorable [Representative's Full Name] [Representative's Office Address] [City, State, ZIP Code]

Dear Representative [Last Name],

I am writing to express my strong support for the Equal Rights Amendment (ERA) and respectfully ask you to advocate for the removal of any obstacles to its full recognition and implementation as the 28th Amendment to the United States Constitution.

Despite the progress we've made, women and girls still face significant legal and economic inequalities. The ERA would provide a clear and permanent guarantee of equal rights under the law, regardless of sex. It would strengthen protections against discrimination and systemic injustices, including sexual and gender-based violence, workplace discrimination, lack of family leave, bodily autonomy, and barriers to equal representation.

The ERA has met all constitutional requirements and former President Biden declared the ERA "the law of the land" – now it's time for Congress to affirm it. Please support all efforts to enshrine gender equality into our Constitution.

Thank you for standing up for equality, justice, and the future of all people in the United States.

Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]